
Würzburg men’s lacrosse team looking for dedicated 
coach

The Würzburg men’s lacrosse team is looking for a new lacrosse coach. We are
playing in the 1. Bundesliga Süd (one of the highest German lacrosse leagues) for
several years now, and our long-term goal is to participate in the play-offs. Our
team consists of 25 players who are eager to improve their skills. The Würzburg
women’s lacrosse team is also looking for a new coach! We decided, however, to
publish separate ads as the two teams have different requirements their future
coach should meet. Depending on your experience with lacrosse, it might be
possible to coach both teams.

General information

• Würzburg men’s lacrosse team coach (and women’s team coach, possibly)

• Three 2-hour training units per week (Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays); 

league games (12 per year) on the weekends during lacrosse season 

(September to December and March to May)

• Starting date: immediately / at the start of the new season (depending on 

COVID-19 developments)

• Payment by agreement and according to expenditure

Requirements

• Experience with lacrosse; ideally as a lacrosse coach

• Enthusiastic and motivated coach

• Ability to work with players with different skill levels and understanding of 

the game



What we offer

• A motivated and good-natured team

• A small salary (by agreement and in line with your experience)

• Supporting job and apartment search

• Supporting visa application

About the Team

Our men’s team is currently playing in the 1. Bundesliga Süd (one of the highest
German lacrosse leagues). Rookies and new players usually come in via the
university, resulting in a large range of lacrosse experience within the team.
These rookies have their first contact with the sport of lacrosse, whereas some
of our more experienced players have been playing for up to 6 years and more.
This variety is mirrored by the average age of the team. Some players are as
young as 19 and others are older than 30 years. This results in different players
having different levels of experience and understanding of the game. A large part
of the team consists of university students who, unfortunately, leave the team
when they graduate. A large focus of our team is to quickly and successfully
integrate new players into the team which is why we often have team events
such as a hiking trip In the last two seasons, we had to cope with many players’
leaving and new players’ arriving, leading to our having to play against
descending to a lower league. Luckily, we managed to succeed both times. Our
long-team goal is to participate in the play-offs.

Curious?

Are you curious and interested in a new challenge? Please drop us an e-mail to 
wuelax@yahoo.de containing some information on yourself and your past 
experience with lacrosse. Please also state if you are interested in coaching both 
teams (men’s and women’s team). We are looking forward to hearing from you!
For more information on our club, the team and on lacrosse in general, check 
out (www.wuelax.de), the homepage of the German Lacrosse association DLaxV
( (www.dlaxv.de) or join us on social media (@wuerzburglacrosse or 
https://www.facebook.com/wuelax)


